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Dear Ms Davis, 

Frances Hills <franmhills@gmail.com> 
Thursday, March 09, 2017 4:59 PM 

Sierra Davis 
5350 Arboretum Dr. 

Thank you for spending time to show me some of the blue prints for the above property. I went to the library to 
look at them a bit more thoroughly and it seems that there is a large space where no privacy plants are planned 
for. The platform at the end of the pool comes right up to the fence and extends well beyond the pool on both 
sides. There is no area left for any privacy plantings, if I am reading the blue prints correctly. 

If the above is correct, I object to such plans. There should be an area of soil along the fence for a privacy 
screen if needed inthe future. 

I would appreciate it if this were taken into consideration before construction is begun. 

Sincerely, 
Frances Hills 

MAR 102017 

CITY OF LOS ALTOS 
PLANNING 




